Sub-Divisional Office,
DORNOCH,

17th January, 1964,

Police Stations and Houses

Last year the County Architect sent out a request for details of
any structural defects in police property and as a result various reports
were submitted to him. It appears that some of the defects reported may
still be outstanding and officers-in-charge of police stations or houses
will submit a fresh report, on the appropriate form for onward transmissic
to the County Architect, giving a note of the structural defects in their
stations ete. which require attention. Reports will be addressed to the
Chief Constable, Police Headquarters, Dingwall, and should be submitted to
me as early as possible.

D. FRASER;
Inspector,

Distribution:- All stations and houses,.
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